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REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
RÉGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-99-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 21 January 1999

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET RECOMMENDATIONS RESULTING FROM A FATAL
ACCIDENT

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

For discussion.

BACKGROUND

On 6 November 1998, a fatal motor vehicle accident occurred off Greenbank Road at the Jock
River (Half Moon Bay) which prompted a request for a Coroner’s Inquest by the Nepean Fire
Chief.  Following a meeting with the Coroner on 16 December 1998, the Nepean Fire and
Emergency Services made a series of recommendations that could be implemented to improve call
handling and response to life-threatening emergencies.  Two of those recommendations have been
submitted for consideration by the Board:

1. Training of 9-1-1 call takers/9-1-1 Manual

All staff in the 9-1-1 Bureau as well as in the dispatch offices of the various agencies
(police, fire, ambulance) must be trained and aware of the policies and procedures
respecting “Primary Agency” as outlined in the 9-1-1 Manual.

2. PERS

The 9-1-1 Management Board and the Advisory Committee should make every effort to
have Bell Canada install the Public Emergency Reporting System (PERS) in Ottawa-
Carleton and require that all ANI/ALI data can be downstreamed from the Primary agency
to all Tiered Response agencies.

The Nepean Fire Chief’s letters of 18 November 1998 and 14 January 1999 are appended.
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The Board’s recommendations will be forwarded to the 9-1-1 Advisory Committee for
consideration.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson

app.










